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My name is April Heinz and I am in favor of HB 1307. Immunizations are not for everyone. Each 
individual has a choice to get immunizations or not. It is the individual’s choice, not anyone else’s, 
nor is it anyone else’s business to know if someone has the vaccine or not! To deny someone 
access to goods and services just because they didn’t get a vaccine is discrimination and absolutely 
ridiculous.  

I also agree there should be a penalty to those that violate this bill. Seeing this in the agenda to 
even be discussed is disturbing.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

April Heinz 


